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To All New Yorkers,

 

Welcome to the official web site of the New York State Senate. The new year of 2011 brings

important changes and challenges to our State government, and to the State of New York as

a whole. 

The members of  the State Senate will be working closely with our new Governor Andrew

Cuomo and the members of the New York State Assembly to meet the significant challenges

that lie ahead.

The people’s priorities must be our priorities.  That means balancing the state budget, closing

the deficit, easing the burden on taxpayers, and doing everything we can to strengthen our

economy and create private sector jobs.

This web site provides extensive access to a wide array of Senate proceedings and legislative

information, and enables members of the public to watch Senate sessions and committee

meetings live.  You can also use this site to find your State Senator and contact him or her to

voice your concerns and priorities, ask questions, make recommendations or discuss issues

that are important to you, your family and your community.



I'd like to thank you for taking the time to visit the State Senate website, and I encourage

you to stay informed and involved in our State government, as we work together to address

the many challenges facing the people of New York.

Sincerely,

Senator Dean G. Skelos

Temporary President and Majority Leader of the New York State Senate 

 


